From: PSC Public Information Officer

To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Case No. 2020-00290: Bluegrass Water rate increase for Center Ridge Dist. : Request for intervention
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 12:12:13 PM

From: John Terr

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 4:46 PM

To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: Case No. 2020-00290: Bluegrass Water rate increase for Center Ridge Dist. : Request for
intervention

Johnnie Terry, 366 Holly Tree Dr. , Murray KY, 42071

The rate increase propose is not reasonable. The rate increase of $83.00 dollars a month is excessive.
The water service is not noticeable better than the previous water company. The home owners in this
water Dist.#4 :Center Ridge are older retired on fixed income or low income individuals. This type of rate
increase would pose a significant hardship on individuals with limited resources. A increase of 30% is a
lot more reasonable than 364.4%.

Your consideration in rejecting the proposed rate increase's by Bluegrass Water would be greatly
appreciated by the home owner's in Center Ridge Water Dist.

Thank You,
Johnnie

Terry
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